
St Wilfrid’s Hospice & Schools Working Together 
 

 
Pupils from Hailsham Community College with St Wilfrid’s Hospice Day Therapy Clinic 
patients. 
 
 
Enterprising students from Hailsham Community College are working with St Wilfrid’s 
Hospice to raise vital funds for this local charity. The innovative students are pictured 
here with Hospice’s Day Therapy Clinic patients who have been busily painting stars in 
preparation for St Wilfrid’s Christmas Magic event in Eastbourne on December 5th and 6th 
2009.  
 
HCC is working closely with St Wilfrid’s on the coming Eastbourne Youth Radio show, 
87.7FM, with their programme being broadcast at 2pm on 20th November. They will be 
producing a fast paced show which will include an interview with a Hospice patient and 
nurse to educate listeners in the work of the Hospice within the community. Claire Umney 
from St Wilfrid’s Hospice said “we are delighted to be working with HCC not only with the 
EYR show but with all their fundraising work. The students are imaginative, forward-
thinking and exceptionally enterprising and we are thrilled that they are prepared to use 
their skills to help us.” The HCC students pictured above recently had a tour of the 
Hospice to give them further understanding of the work St Wilfrid’s does. St Wilfrid’s 
Hospice would like to thank these students for their innovation and enthusiasm with all 
their money making ideas and would like to invite other schools to take part in St Wilfrid’s 
Working Together scheme. For further information please contact Claire on 01323 437422 
or email claire.umney@stwhospice.org 


